
EDMUND G. BROWN JR., GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3288

August 3, 2012

Clay Faber
Director - Regulatory Affairs 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
8330 Century Park Court 
San Diego, CA 92123-1548

RE: Advice Letter 2390-E, SDG&E Request for Expedited Approval of Resource
Adequacy Contract with NRG Power Marketing LLC for the Encina Power Station

Dear Mr. Faber:

Your request for a shortened protest period for Advice Letter 2390-E from twenty days to ten 
days and shortened reply protest period from five days to three days is granted. Protests to 
Advice Letter 2390-E are due no later than August 10,2012 and reply to the protests are due 
August 13,2012. Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the Commission’s Rules of Practices and Procedure, 
please notify the service list in R. 11-10-023 and R. 12-03-014 of this shortened protest period and 
include a copy of this letter in your notification.

Sincerely,s
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Paul Clanon
- Executive Director

cc: Ed Randolph, Director, Energy Division
Judith Ikle, Program Manager, Energy Division 
Molly Sterkel, Program Manager, Energy Division 
Ed Charkowicz, Supervisor, Energy Division 
Donald Brooks, Energy Division 
Lily Chow, Energy Division

SB GT&S 0560312


